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Dear Sir/Madam


WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended)

Address: 

41 Highgate West Hill

London

Camden

N6 6LS
Proposal:

TO SITE TEMPORARY SLATE GUARDS AT THE EAVES OF PETO PAVILLION. THE STONE SLATES WHICH WERE REMOVED DURING RENOVATION ARE NOW SPALLING DUE TO THEIR TIME BEING STACKED VERTICALLY. SOME OF THE STONE SLATES WILL NEED REPLACING WITH THE SAME COTSWOLD STONE TO MATCH EXISTING AS THEY HAVE BEEN BEDDED IN CONCRETE NOT LIME MORTAR AND ARE SPALLING ALSO
I am writing to inform you that your application was withdrawn by the Council on 18 March 2022.

In dealing with the application, the Council has sought to work with the applicant in a positive and proactive way in accordance with paragraph 38 of the National Planning Policy Framework 2021.

Yours faithfully

Chief Planning Officer
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